
 
13 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
As you are aware, your child has recently undertaken their second Mock Exam series.  They worked very hard and I 
am pleased to say that our invigilators were effusive about the excellent conduct of the year group throughout the 
exam series.  
 
Your child’s Mock Exam results will be given to them at the next Results and Revision Evening on Monday 20 March, 
5.00 – 6.00pm.  There will be a short presentation on revision strategies, followed by the distribution of results, and 
then your child will have the opportunity to speak to Heads of Department about their priorities for revision as they 
prepare for their final examinations.  
 
To continue to support your child in meeting their potential, we are running intervention sessions after school and 
over the Easter holidays.  Please encourage your child to attend as these sessions are extremely worthwhile.  The 
after school intervention sessions are: 
 

• Monday – Creative Arts 
• Tuesday – Spanish and PE 
• Wednesday – Science 
• Thursday – English and Mathematics 
• Friday – History and Geography 

 
The sessions during the Easter holidays will run from 10.00am – 2.00pm.  Students should bring lunch and their 
equipment, but do not need to wear Academy uniform.  They should arrive promptly and sign in with the teacher at 
Main Reception.  The full Easter Holiday Revision Schedule will be shared with you and your child over the next few  
weeks.  
 
As you are already aware, beyond the revision sessions being offered, it is also crucial that your child is doing lots of 
independent revision.  Again, we would like to thank you for your ongoing support of your child and the Academy as 
we all work hard to achieving our vision: ‘All students were successful at University or a real alternative, and had 
happy and purposeful lives.’ 
 
Please contact the Academy if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
K Paddy  

 
Mrs K Paddy 
Vice Principal 
 


